
HHT Committee 

From: 	 carol detweiler <carolsownplace@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, December 01, 2016 9:59 PM 
To: 	 HHT Committee 

Dear, Maui County Committee please keep the rent at Lahaina Front Street Apartments the same as it is 
now. 
I am a single mom and I cannot work two jobs because, my child is too young to stay at home alone. 
Please help us by not raising the rent. Thank you so much. 


